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February 2025 

Dear Incoming Kindergarten Students and Parents/Guardians, 

We would like to welcome you and your child to the Manheim Township School District. 

We are delighted to have you and your child join our school community, and we look 

forward to an exciting year of learning, growth, and new friendships. Children who will 

be five years old on or before August 31, 2025 are eligible to register for kindergarten. 

Kindergarten is a wonderful adventure, filled with discovery, creativity, and fun. Our 

dedicated teachers and staff are here to provide a nurturing and engaging environment 

where your child can develop a love for learning. Throughout the year, we will explore 

new concepts, build foundational skills, and encourage curiosity and confidence in every 

student. 

We understand that starting kindergarten is a big milestone for both children and 

parents so we want to make the transition a positive, meaningful experience. Our 

building staff will provide transition activities for all incoming children, including a bus 

safety orientation. You will receive more information about these opportunities from your 

child’s building principal and kindergarten teacher throughout the summer. 

Communication and collaboration between home and school are key to a successful 

year. If you have any questions throughout the registration process, please contact us at 

717.569.8231 and select the option for enrollment. If you have questions regarding the 

kindergarten program at your child’s school either now or after receiving information 

from the building principal or teacher, please feel free to contact them. Our goal is for 

your child to experience a wonderful transition to kindergarten in Manheim Township 

School District. 

We are so excited to embark on this kindergarten adventure together! Thank you for 

entrusting us with your child’s education. We can’t wait to see their bright smiles in the 

classroom. 

Sincerely, 

Dale F. Reimann, Ed.D. 

Acting Superintendent


